
January 5, 2017

Please do not reply to this email. If you have LEA policy or program questions, please 
forward them to the LEA mailbox at: LEA@dhcs.ca.gov

On December 14, 2016, the Department of Health Care Services invited stakeholders to 
participate in a voluntary survey of all Local Educational Agencies (LEAs) participating 
in the LEA Medi-Cal Billing Option Program, regarding potential effects the third-party 
liability (TPL) recoupment process may have on program claiming. 

If you have already submitted this survey, we appreciate your participation. For 
those who have not yet submitted the survey, we are extending the deadline and 
the survey will remain open through January 13, 2017. 

Please click the link below to access the survey. In addition to answering the survey 
questions, you may provide supplemental documents and information to DHCS by email 
at LEA@dhcs.ca.gov. Note that to be in compliance with the Health Insurance 
Portability and Accountability Act (HIPAA), any samples emailed to the 
Department must not contain any Personal Health Information (PHI), such as 
student name, address, beneficiary ID, etc.

Survey Link: http://ca-dhcs-eob.surveyanalytics.com
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